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Full Name: Sheila & Chris Thomas 

 

E-Mail Address: PROVIDED 

 

Your Address: 

 

Auriga 

Porthcressa Road 

St Mary's 

 

Representation: 

 

Re:Planning Ref P/16/121/FUL 

 

Dear Ms Walton 

 

I would like to remind members of the planning committee that the reason for deferment of a decision on the 

original application of a 3 storey extension to Roanoke was to give the applicants the opportunity to amend plans to 

a two storey extension. The applicants, Mr & Mrs May have not complied with the committees recommendations of 

a reduction of size of the extension, only conceding a reduction in size of the 2nd floor dormer window.  For this 

alone, the planning committee should refuse permission for this proposed extension. 

 

My previous reasons for objection to the size of the extension are still relevant, loss of light, overlooking our 

property, over-development of site etc and  I wish them still be taken into consideration. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sheila and Chris Thomas 

 

 

 

 

 


